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September 29, 2020 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Stance and Policy on Reduction of Investment Unit 

 
 

1. Stance on Reduction of Trading Unit 

TechnoPro Holdings, Inc. recognizes that the reduction of the investment unit is one of the most effective measures to 

expand its investor base, increase the liquidity of its shares, and revitalize the equity market. 

 

 

2. Policy on Reduction of Trading Unit 

TechnoPro Holdings, Inc. will carefully deliberate about reducing the investment unit from multiple perspectives, taking 

into account future trends in the equity market, the price level and liquidity of its share, the composition of shareholders, 

and other factors. 

 

* This release was issued in pursuant to the Article 409 of the Tokyo Stock Exchange’s Securities Listing Regulations 

(concerning disclosure of reductions in the minimum investment). 

 

 

Note 

This document is provided for informational purpose only. If there are any discrepancies between this and the original, the original 

Japanese document prevails. 
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